
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on August 15, 2018 
 
 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 
 

RE: Landmarks Preservation Commission Appointments 
 
DATE: August 6, 2018 

 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the Town Council appoint one regular member to the Landmarks Preservation 
Commission. 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

Anne Fairfax resigned from the Landmarks Preservation Commission. Therefore, the seat previously 

held by Ms. Fairfax needs to be filled. This position has a term expiration of March 2020. 

 

There are four applicants seeking appointment to fill this vacancy. 

 

Kim Coleman, Jacqueline Weld Drake, and Susan Patterson are currently serving as alternate 

members of the Landmarks Preservation Commission and they have applied to be appointed as a 

regular member for Commission 

 

Marcia Mulford Cini and Anne Metzger have also applied for this open seat. 

 

In the event that an alternate member is appointed to serve in the regular position, appointment of an 

alternate member will need to be considered at the August 15th Town Council meeting. 

  

All applicants have submitted to the Town Clerk’s Office proof of voter registration in the Town of 

Palm Beach. 

 

Attachments 

 

KWB:cek 

 

cc: Paul Castro, Acting Director of Planning, Zoning, and Building 

 John Lindgren, Planning Administrator 

 Kelly Churney, Office Assistant III 


